Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education
REGION III - CENTRAL LUZON
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE - SCIENCE CITY OF MUNO?Z

January 25, 2022

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. £ | s. 2022

CORRIGENDUM TO DIVISION MEMORANDUM NO. 53 S. 2022
RE: TECHNICAL ASSISTANCE ON SPECIAL PROGRAM IN
FOREIGN LANGUAGE (SPFL) AND SPECIAL PROGRAM
IN JOURNALISM (SPJ)’S RECOGNITION REQUIREMENTS

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
CID and SGOD Chief ES
Education Program Supervisors
Public and Private Elementary and Secondary School Heads
All Others Concerned

1. Relative to the issued Division Memorandum No. 53, s. 2022 entitled
Technical Assistance on Special Program in Foreign Language (SPFL) and
Special Program in Journalism (SPJ), this Office through the Curriculum
Implementation Division announces that the participants in this activity are
all SPFL-Chinese Mandarin Teachers, English Department Head, and School
Head, and SPFL- Spanish Teachers, SPJ Teachers, English and Filipino
Department Heads, and School Head of MNHS-Annex (JHS) and MNHS-
Main (JHS) respectively, and all public and private Elementary and
Secondary School Heads/ School Administrators on February 03, 2022 at
9:00-11:30 a.m. via MS Teams.

2. Other provisions stated in the said Memorandum are still enforced.
3. Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum is earnestly desired.
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DANTE G. PAR AO, CESO VI
Officer-In-Charge
Schools Division Superintendent
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